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Submission: We are writing to object to the proposed amalgamation of Woollahra council with a number of other councils. 
Woollahra is a well functioning and financially sound council offering personal and appropriate services for it's residents. 
Woollahra has a personality and culture which is valued and sought after and deserves to be looked after by local councillors 
who understand the wishes and requirements of it's residents. 
We can see no advantage for Woollahra to amalgamate, only disadvantages, 
Yours, 
Ruth and David. Freedman 
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